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Fiona Ajram

From: Andrew Belgrove 

Sent: 22 January 2018 13:46

To: PlanningPolicy NDDC

Subject: North Dorset Local Plan Issues and Options Document.

Answer to question 1 Yes. Providing adequate consideration is given to the provision of schooling, medical facilities 

and other support services. 2 We agree that Stalbridge should be included. 

3 We Agree to the allocation of more employment land in Blandford and also other suitable parts of North Dorset. 

4 We Agree to the consideration of additional exception sights next to Blandford, Gillingham,Shaftesbury and 

Sturminster Newton.  

5 It is vital that the land identified and safe guarded for the Shaftesbury outer bypass, and the Charlton Marshall & 

Spetisbury by-pass should continue to be identified and safeguarded. The A350 south of Shaftsbury is used by 

articulated transport weighing 40/50 tons, and the road is not designed or suitable for such traffic, which is 

undermining adjoining village properties and is responsible for a number of traffic accidents and injury to life. 

Vehicles of this nature should only be allowed to travel on suitably designed roads, such as would be the case for a 

By-Pass. 

Yours Faithfully. Mr. Mrs A Fuller. 

Mr. A Belgrove & Mrs D Collins. 

Mr. Mrs L Collins & family.  

Residents of Milestone Compton Abbas Shaftesbury. SP7 0nl. 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 




